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Military Vehicle Preservation Association, Motor Convoy 
 
The Military Vehicle Preservation Association will be conducting a 100th Anniversary Convoy 
across the United States from August 10 – September 14, 2019. The MVPA 2019 
Transcontinental Motor Convoy will launch from Washington, DC on August 11 and arrive in 
San Francisco, CA some 37 days later & 3,200 plus miles, on September 14.   
 
The convoy will arrive in Kearney on Wednesday, August 28 at 8:30 a.m. and depart at 10:00 
a.m. from the Cabelas parking lot.  It is estimated that the MVPA will have 50-70 Historic 
Military Vehicles retracing the original 1919 US Army’s Transcontinental Motor Convoy route 
– along the famed Lincoln Highway.  Due to the volume of historic vehicles expected to arrive 
in the Kearney area, the Kearney Police Department will be assisting the MVPA with traffic 
control onto highway 30 as they continue their convoy west bound along highway 30.   
 
Check out our web site at www.cityofkearney.org. 
 
We are sending this News Release as a service to the news media and citizens of Kearney. 
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